
Easter Newsletter 

Due to the enforced closure of our academies to the majority of our pupils and students for so much 

of the Spring Term, there will be no Easter Newsletter this year.  

We will, however, be publishing a special May edition which will celebrate the first ten years of 

Aston Community Education Trust. 

On behalf of the Board of Trustees, we wish all members of the ACET community a very Happy 

Easter, 

Hoping you are able to stay safe and enjoy a good break with your family and friends. 

Very best wishes, 

John Barton, Chair 

Eunice Newton, CEO 


